
As the proud sponsor of EMS Recognition Day during EMS Week, we salute you for the crucial 

role you play when seconds matter. Your unwavering bravery, quick thinking and exceptional skills 

make a difference in communities across our nation, in our territories and in our military.  

As the first to arrive on the scene, it is not just your knowledge, skills and expertise that make you 

exceptional, but also your compassion and empathy. You have provided comfort to patients and 

their families in moments of crisis, giving them the attention and care they need.  

We also want to express our gratitude to the educators, training officers and medical directors, 

too. You play a vital role in prehospital care. Your part in EMS is critical, and you, too, are to be 

commended for the work you do.  

On behalf of the EMS community, we express our sincerest gratitude and appreciation for your 

contributions and service to your communities. We see you! And we thank you. You truly are 

where emergency care begins! 

Sincerely,  

Kevin E. Mackey

Board of Directors, Chair

National Registry of EMTs
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